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          February 2016 
 
SAVE THE DATES . . .  

 
  March 12  NB-NK Rotary Auction 
 
 
From the Board Meeting . . . 
 

The annual Rotary Club Auction will be on March 12, 2016 at the Speedway Lanes.  Please get your final auction item information in to Dave 

Kelch ASAP.  All the information needs to be sent to the printer at this time.  We are also asking for a donation of a favorite adult beverage of 

your choice (unopened).  We will again be restocking the liquor cabinet of some lucky bidder.  Also, we again are offering an extra “give away” to 

one lucky bidder who increases their bid to that magical $500 level.  Their name goes into an extra drawing for a $1000 gift card......... bid often.... 

bid high!!!! 

 

We are still looking for nominations for Rotarian of the Year.  Please forward your nominations to Steve Koenig. 

 

If anyone would like to volunteer to join the Board.  Please let me or Steve Koenig know. 

 

Blood Screening dates are March 19 in New Knoxville and April 2 in New Bremen.  We will need members to help on both of these dates.  More 

information will be coming. 

 

The annual NB/NK Rotary Club and Village of New Bremen Easter Egg Hunt will be held on March 26 in the JayCee Park, south of the Pavilion.  

More information will be coming. 

 

Costa Rica Cataract Surgery Project headed up by the Celina Rotary Club will take place in March.  The Board approved a $2000 commitment to 

this in June 2015.  There are 3 doctors, 4 nurses and other Rotarians making this trip to preform between 100 and 150 cataract surgeries. 

 

The Hope Farm project was approved.  We are still working on looking at the most feasible way of transferring the monies to El Salvador. 

 

The Board approved sending 4 students again to the World Community Workshop hosted by the Defiance Rotary Club and Defiance College each 

year in May. 

 

We will again be co-sponsors of the Exploration Academy being held at WSU-LC.  This is for freshman students from New Bremen, New 

Knoxville and Minster and is a predecessor to our annual Career Day. 

 

We are looking at another International project with digging a well and supplying water to an orphanage in Haiti.  We are in the beginning stages 

of this so more info will be coming. 

 
 
 
Mark Winner is the only birthday in February on the 8th.   There are no February anniversaries 

 
 

(over) 
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Programs: 
  

Feb 2 Wayne Lybarger Mar 1 Brent Henschen Apr 5 Mike Dammeyer 

Feb 9 Becky Strang Mar 8 Andrea Townsend Apr 12 Tim Eiting 

Feb 16 Lesia Arnett Mar 15 Don Kuck Apr 19 Ross Brown 

Feb 23 Chris Killian Mar 22 Dennis Gaertner Apr 26 Bill Wente 

  Mar 29 Mark Winner   
  

    
 

Don’t follow the crowd, let the crowd follow you . . .  Margaret Thatcher 
                           

    
 Rotary websites: 

 
Our local site  www.nbnkrotary.org 

District 6600  www.rotarydistrict6600.org 
Rotary International www.rotary.org 

Sunshine Project      www.rotarysunshineproject.org 
Facebook   New Bremen New Knoxville Rotary Sunshine Project 
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